
LRC Students Learn While Enjoying Tasty Snacks 

The Learning Resource Center classes have been busy learning to prepare simple 

snacks. The students enjoy and learn best through hands-on interactions in a real world 

environment. Through these activities, the LRC students demonstrate cooking 

readiness, following written or verbal directions, identifying basic terms used in food 

preparation, experimenting with simple measurement and demonstrating basic kitchen 

hygiene.  

Beginning in September, the LRC classes 

will visit a local grocery store once a month 

to enhance exposure to a variety of general 

shopping skills, community awareness and 

socialization. The students will purchase 

items to use during class cooking activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

Teachers Amy Martin(right) 

and Ashely Hunt (left) 

assist the students as they 

place the peach pockets 

into the hot oven.  

The students enjoyed both 

making and eating the snacks 

they made themselves. Here, 

they are enjoying the peach 

pocket pies with a scoop of 

vanilla ice cream. 

The students are using a visual recipe to 

make peach pocket pies. They used bread, 

peaches, cinnamon, sugar and butter. 


